
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   September 7, 2017 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 

   Centerville-Washington Park District   

   937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org    

Subject:  Centerville Dog Park Social: Paws in the Park 

WASHINGTON TWP, OH: The Dog Park at Oak Grove Park is hosting a 

social event Friday, September 15 from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. Let your dog 

socialize while you meet other area dog lovers at the fifth annual Paws in the 

Park. Several local pet vendors are attending; learn about their services and 

get some freebies for your furry friends! The Dog Park at Oak Grove Park is 

located at 1790 E. Social Row Rd. In addition to the 3-acre dog park, the 

park also features a 1.5 mile paved walking path, with shorter loops available, 

perfect for dog walkers and runners. 

Children under 8 are not permitted within the off-leash areas of the dog park. 

Children ages 8 – 14 must be accompanied by an adult in the off-leash areas. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, 

nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. 

For more information about the Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org.   
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